
Meeting on admission to the magistracy 

 

On March 30, a meeting was held with graduates of the Faculty of Energy, 

Automation and Telecommunications. Students of the educational programs "Heat 

power engineering", "Electric power engineering" listened to information about the 

educational programs of the master's program at the department. The issues of 

preparation for passing the entrance exams, as well as the prospects that open up 

after receiving the title of Master of Engineering and Technology were touched 

upon. 

 

 



 


